Honeywell

December 20, 1984

Ms. B. J. Holt

Licensing Section

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Reference: Control Number 24247
Dear Ms. Holt:

The information below is submitted as a clarification to the amendment
request to source material license SUB-1430, dated December 20, 1983
and referenced in our telephone conversation of December 19, 1984.

0 The frequency of calibration referred to in item 4 will be
6 month intervals.

0 Item 5 should be deleted and amended to read: "Section 11.f.2(b)
should be deleted as calibration beta/gamma detection will be
through an outside vendor noted in 4 above".

o Item 6 should be deleted and amended to read: "Section 11.f.2(c)
should be deleted as calibration of alpha detection equipment
will be through an outside vendor noted in 4 above".

o Item 9 should be deleted and amended to read: The first sentence
of Section 12b should be deleted and amended to read: "Procedures
and actions covering the special hazards that are associated with
the handling of DU at Joliet AAP are detailed in the Joliet AAP
Safety Manual".

My apology for any inconvenience these discrepancies may have caused.
Please contact me at (612)638-5205 if you have any questions or require
additional information.
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